
Shining lights in support of the Ukraine and the Ukrainian People
May Peace return swiftly in this most difficult time

HUMANITARIAN AID RELIEF FOR UKRAINE
A Message from The South Hillsborough Chamber

Humanitarian Aid Relief for Ukraine – Thanks to our chamber
members and residents of Kings Point, our conference room is filled
floor to ceiling with donations. To get those items packed up and on

their way to Ukraine, we need a little more assistance. 
Any time on Wednesday, March 16, from 9 am – 4 pm (closed from

Noon – 1 for the Exchange), come on down to the chamber and
bring any boxes and/or large Ziploc bags you may have so we can

sort all the items you so generously donated.
I’ll try to stay stocked with donuts and pizzas! Please park in the
Save A Lot parking lot across from the chamber! We’ll take as

https://issuu.com/newsofscc/docs/news_of_kings_point_august_2021


much assistance as you can give us!  
 

-Lynne
For any questions please email lynne@southhillschamber.com

NEWS OF KINGS POINT

​The March edition of the News of Kings Point
was delivered to your mailboxes the first week
of this month. If you are a snowbird or in case
you missed it, the paper can be viewed online
by clicking here. The paper will continue to
arrive in the mail the first week of each month.

If you have suggestions for the News of Kings Point or have an article
you'd like to submit for consideration please submit them to

master@kpmaster.com with the subject line, News of Kings Point.

St. Patty's Day is March 17th!

​This year the Master
Association will be lighting

up the front entrance to
Kings Point green in

celebration of St. Patrick's
Day. Be sure not to miss it!

SPEED REPORTS

​Keep Our Neighborhoods Safe!

Please be vigilant and watch your
speed.

Vendors who are observed
speeding should be reported to

master@kpmaster.com.
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FEB SPEED REPORT
​Kings Blvd. Eastbound

at Princeton

FEB SPEED REPORT
​Kings Blvd. Westbound

at Falcon Watch

FEB SPEED REPORT
​NPL Between Nantucket

& Vilmont Greens

MASTER SEMINAR - POND SEMINAR # 3- FISHING

The Pond Committee in Kings Point
have been very active recently and
there is no sign of slowing down. Each
month they have been conducting
seminars for Kings Point residents to
attend so that they stay informed
about the ponds in our community.
The seminars range from the health of
our ponds, fishing, and more.

https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/0b7b36ee-fc7b-47eb-b72e-cd0e231f5a90.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/afdfe892-020e-4e4d-aa79-5202829d4116.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/b7934340-8eb5-4c1f-833f-5b8756886689.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/ff775817-506b-4b06-b027-b70efe8bdbab.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/e071c593-b7c6-424d-84ea-6d47c97c82d9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3bb0a221801/adbe5904-772e-446a-b02a-f6c6c8333dd1.pdf


 
The next seminar is going to be held
at the Veterans Theatre on March 24,
2022, at 10:30 AM. The presentation
will be by Kate Bordus, a pond expert
from south Florida. She will be
speaking about healthy ponds and the
flora and fauna around them.

 To stay informed and up to date on all pond information to include
videos of the past pond seminars, please visit kpmaster.com/ponds.

https://kpmaster.com/ponds/


We're Listening to You!

The Master Association values your input
and wants to hear from you. Please send

suggestions and feedback to
feedback@kpmaster.com
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